
 
 

Dilley Ranch POA 2012 Year End  
Fencing Report 

 
• 7 miles of new fencing was installed 

 
• 600 T posts were installed 

 

• 61 post holes were drilled for 6 inch wood posts 

 

• 122 Bags of 80 lb. concrete or 5 tons were mixed and poured for wood posts 

 

• 10 Cross braces were drilled and installed 

 

• Countless rolls of baling wire were used for old fence repairs 

 

• Countless cowboy posts and old wire were removed 

 

• Hours of drilling, brush hogging and chain sawing were done 

 

• Two cattle guards & wings were installed on Tibby Trail Road 

 

• 5 gates for property owners were installed or repaired  

 

None of the above could have been done without the Dilley Ranch community 

property owners’ participation. The Board members would like to personality thank 

all Dilley volunteers and a boundary neighbor for their hard work, input, and 

comradeship for this project. Thanks to the Dilley property owners that granted 

permission to install new fencing on their property.  These actions helped all Dilley 

Ranch Property Owners improve the ranch grazing range land, property values, and 

continue our commitment to preserving our Agricultural Classification for future 

years. 2012 was a great start, nearly completing essential NRCS recommendations for 

Filing 3 & 4.  

 

Wayne Ackerman 

Grazing Committee Chair 


